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This Winter Literacy, our libraries have been filled with laughter, joy, and cheer as we welcomed 
the community to our Holiday Open Houses. This festive tradition has allowed us to celebrate 
the holiday season with new friends, long-time friends, and special guests from the North Pole. 
We are incredibly grateful to all those who helped us make this holiday season one of our best 
yet.  
 
Across our seven locations, we celebrated with over 1,300 community members. Our Holiday 
Open Houses included performances from Oak Grove Elementary School, Etowah High School, 
Hickory Flat Elementary School, Ellijay Elementary School, Mountain View Elementary School, 
harpist Cathy Dobson and her piano students, Flutist Melissa Little, pianist and Gilmer County 
Branch Manager Alex Thomerson, and the Woodstock Ukulele Players. Multiple local 
organizations added to the holiday cheer as well, including the Alliance of Therapy Dogs, 
Southeast Outdoor Solutions, and the CCWSA. Our Friends of the Library organizations across 
all three counties assisted in serving refreshments, helping with crafts, and greeting visitors. 
 
For more information on upcoming holiday and winter events, please visit our calendar: 
sequoyahregionallibrary.org/events 
 
Happy Holidays from Sequoyah Regional Library System! 
 


